
 

M.D.M.P. Mahavithane 

No. 26/5, 

Wijerama Lane, 

Sri Dewananda Road, 

Navinna, 

Maharagama. 

25/04/2025 

 

Prof. A.K.W. Jayawardane 

No. 14, 

Wijerama Lane, 

Sri Dewananda Road, 

Navinna, 

Maharagama. 

 

Dear Prof. A.K.W. Jayawardane, 

 

Confirmation of Scholarship Received for the Academic Year 2024/2025 

 

I am writing to confirm receipt of the scholarship awarded to me for the academic year 2024/2025, which 

has greatly supported my studies in the Bachelor of Science Honours in Mechanical Engineering degree 

program at The Open University of Sri Lanka. I deeply appreciate your generous support, which has 

significantly helped me pursue my academic goals. 

I would like to confirm the details of the installments received: 

• 4th year 1st Installment: Rs. 45,504 (Voucher Reference No.: SIN25021020), paid on 23th April 2025. 

Your contribution has eased my financial burden and allowed me to focus fully on my studies. I am 

committed to making the most of this opportunity and achieving academic excellence. 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. I sincerely appreciate your kindness and the encouragement 

you have provided through this scholarship. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

………………………. 

M.D.M.P. Mahavithane. 


